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Comments: Rock climbers should not use permanent fixed anchors in designated wilderness. Instead,

removable anchors such as slings and chocks would be sufficient

 

Climbing anchors, akin to bolts or pitons that are permanently pounded into rock faces,  reduce the wild character

of the area while leaving permanent signs of human use. In addition they invite continued use of those areas, to

the detriment of plants and wildlife. 

 

While i support rock climbers enjoying their sport, I believe that they must not leave lasting permanent reminders.

Use of removable anchors must be the standard.


